
PUBLIC HEARING 

 Orcas Island Health Care District to hold 2024 Public Budget and Levy Hearing.  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orcas Island Health Care District will hold a Public Hearing on 
Wednesday, November 15, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. to consider and adopt the 2024 Budget and Levy. Hearing 
materials and meeting access information can be found at www.orcashealth.org . 
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